Gentet, Matthias

Sent: overnber 2

To: Planning
Subject: Re: 2013/6326/P.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear 31rs,

Iam writing regarding the planning development of Leeder House plus € Erskine Road. Below you will
found four paragraphs of my concern and strong objections to these expansions as they will severely mmpact
the local communities of residents and businesses

1. Leeder House and the other units are suitable for continued busmnessuse and should be protected as
such as indicated by policy DP13

2. The site is within the Primrose Hill Conservation Area. The change of use and the proposed physical
alterations are out of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation Area

3. Loss of employment beth direct and indirect from reduced foot traffic, which will impact local
businesses.

4. A comprehensive approach should be taken to the development of all land/buildings at 6 Erskine
Foad including triyoga, so that the impacts can be fully understood and assessed.

Iam locking forward to hearmg from you on this matter

Kind regards,






